
TONY MOSS FINE ART – SUMMER 2021 NEWSLETTER


Hello once more.


Good to be in touch again and to be operating in what feels like a more positive climate. I 
hope you all feel the same and if you have been adversely affected by the pandemic then 
please accept my commiserations.


From my own point of view I have continued to produce paintings in the ‘Sensing Space via 
Architectural Modernism’ series (see 2 examples) – Homage to Sheeler 2 and Pyramids.





Partly in conjuncture with this I am working on another project, which I have titled ‘Urban 
Geometrics’. These are smaller in size (20” x 16” – 40cm x 50cm) Lakeside and The Acropolis 
Museum. I plan for some of the details to be taken from the ‘Architectural Modernism’ 
series and some will be entirely new. Should anyone wish to commission a detail of their 
choice from one of the large paintings then I am prepared to undertake this for no increase 
i.e., £99.50. (These will be unframed).







The really good news is that our local ABCAT 2021 Art Trail has been re-arranged and will 
take place on Saturday and Sunday 4th/5th September. It would be really good to see you in 
our home and of course in the Studio. 







Not only will you be able to see a wide range of my work but also gain some insight into the 
production process. Children and youngsters seem to particularly enjoy this aspect. 

If you are not able to make either of these days then don’t hesitate to contact me for a 
private viewing on another day around about that period.


There will be some BARGAINS and of course there will be the opportunity to visit other 
artists and crafters on the Trail.


No shows have yet been booked for 2022 but as soon as I have any news about these I will 
be in touch. In the meantime enjoy the Summer, stay safe and we will hope to see you in 
September.


Tony Moss

July 2021



